
Congratulations to Holliston Pantry Shelf for reopening at their new, larger
location on 73 Charles Street in Holliston.

The custom-designed location will offer significant improvements to the day-to-day
operations of HPS and allow the pantry to expand their capacity to better serve the needs of
the community.

Rich May attorney Scott Stokes assisted the Holliston Pantry Shelf with lease negotiations
for the new location.

For more information about the Holliston Pantry Shelf, click here.
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